Item.16. Pavilion, South Road

Meeting Date 30 November 2023

In the past Hythe Town Council has been kind enough to grant Hythe Rotary club free use of the Hythe pavilion.

The intention is to raise funds to support Hythe charities and other local organisations. The idea of a wine tasting came from our French contact club who carry out a similar event annually and I understand it is quite successful.

In the past year we have raised monies to support various organisations in or around the town including young carers, homelessness, food banks and local schools amongst other such organisations.

We should be grateful therefore if you would put this request before the next finance and general purposes committee to consider granting to us free use of the pavilion on the evening of the above date.

We expect that we will want to use the pavilion between 6 pm until, say, 10 pm.

We look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Kind regards